
Tuesday 23rd May  - Year 4 

This week Year 4 took on a challenge… Billy the beaver was injured and needed help 
crossing the pond. In small groups they made rafts to put Billy on. They were only allowed 
to use 1 length of string that we provided and natural resources. We then tested the rafts 

on the pond to see if they could float and move.  

We also played games, the drumming game, the bumblebee game and crows and beetles. 
We finished off the session with a sit spot, in the sunny long grass, listening to the birds.  


